
Active-Duty Fishing/Small Game 
 

The Active-Duty Fishing/Small Game License is a reduced rate license for those individuals on Active Duty with the 
Armed Forces and are on furlough or leave.  The customer must show proof of this at time of purchase. 
 

• Customer Catalog.  Select the “Fish” tab on the Customer Catalog.  Select the Resident Armed Forces 

Fishing/Small Game License from the license catalog.  The cost is $0.00 for qualified customers. 
 

 
 

• Add-ons.  There is an optional add-on for HIP certification.  All other stamps associated with the fishing/small 

game license are included (Salmon and Trout, pheasant, and state waterfowl). Select Add to Cart. 
 

 
 

• License qualifications.  The customer must provide additional documentation to qualify for this reduced 

rate license.   Select the boxes below if they meet all three of the qualifications listed.  Note:  If the customer 
does not qualify for all three of the eligibility requirements, they do not qualify for this license.  NOTE:  Proof 
of furlough or leave must identify the individual by name and show the dates they are on leave.  

 

 
 



 

• HIP Certification.  If HIP certification was selected, you will then be prompted to enter their Harvest 

Information Program information.  This is a survey of the waterfowl harvest they had from last year.  Ask the 
customer all the questions on the screen and hit Continue. 

 

 
 

• Shopping Cart.  The Shopping Cart will show the $0.00 charge for the license and all the addons, unless the 

Federal waterfowl stamp or other license products were added.  The state waterfowl, pheasant, Great Lakes 
Salmon and Trout, and the Inland Trout stamps are included in this license at no extra charge.  Proceed to 
checkout and have the customer sign. 
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